
 

 

 

 

Zoom Round the World 

Sunday 28th February 2021, 2-4pm 

Girlguiding Hampshire West invites Rainbows and 

Brownies to join us for an international adventure 

Let’s celebrate World Thinking Day together, finding out about Girl Guiding and Girl 

Scouting in different parts of the world and having a go at crafts, games and 

activities from other countries.  

To register for the event please complete the online form at: https://bit.ly/2JkU4C6  

The event will take place on zoom from 2-4pm and there will be a badge for taking 

part!  

Any queries, please email intops@gghw.org.uk or int_champion@gghw.org.uk 
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